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Russell Richardson

From: Patty Lou Glidden <tapglide@candw.ky>

Sent: Sunday, May 04, 2014 7:17 PM

To: Info

Subject: Local Television

To Whom it May Concern 
We here in the Cayman Islands truly need a free local TV station. 
Cayman 27 is an excellent station which does this in giving local news, etc.  They do 
a tremendously fine work in letting us (the Cayman community) know so very much of 
what is occurring on the three islands. Also Caymanians abroad are able keep up to date 
with Cayman 27 news on the internet. Please do not take this away for it is 
needed!  There are many older Caymanians as well as others who are not able to afford 
cable.  They need and enjoy Cayman 27 (a free station) to keep up with what is going 
on and the help it gives in so many ways. One huge way we can all depend on is the 
weather reports during hurricane season. Cayman 27 is there to help us know what is 
happening with the weather and with directions as to what is best to do and where to go. 
Cayman 27 has done a fantastic job to help Cayman in so many various ways in 
endeavoring to do their best and telling the facts as they are.  Why would anyone or any 
group of individuals want to stop something that is so important to our islands?  
Please do not let this free station be taken off our airways. It is needed. 
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